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January 7, 1969 

Dr. Norman Lamm 
Yeshiva University 
Amsterdam Avenue & W. 186th St. 
New York, New York 10033 

Dear Dr. Lamm: 

With the full cooperation of Stanley Kubrick, M-G-M, and 

other involved parties, 

we are preparing for publication by The New American 

Library a book on the making of the motion picture 

"2001: A Space Odyssey." 

We should like to include in the book all or a part of 

the filmed interview that Mr. Kubrick's aide had with 

you prior to the start of filming. 

A transcript of the interview -- provided by Mr. Kubrick's 

office -- is enclosed for your review, for any editing and/ 

or updating you may wish to do, and for (we all earnestly 

hope) your publication approval. 

We would also welcome any comment about "Space Odyssey" 

| that you may care to make for publication. 

May we also have a recent photograph of yourself and a 

| list of present titles and duties for use with the pub- 
lished interview. 

Because the book is scheduled for publication very soon, 

| may we hear from you in the coming week, 

Thank you very much. 

Sinterely, 

Jerome B. Agel 

jbasn 
enc.


